
February 13, 2019 

KH Neochem Co., Ltd. 

 

Announcement of Relocation of Head Office 

 

KH Neochem Co., Ltd. announces that its head office is to be relocated as follows. 

 

Details 

 

1. New Office    7th Floor, Muromachi Furukawa Mitsui Building, 

2-3-1, Nihonbashi-Muromachi, Chuo-ku, Tokyo, 103-0022, Japan 

 

2. Start of Operation (Planned)     May 7, 2019 (Tue) 

 

3. Telephone and Facsimile Numbers  Same as the current numbers. 

 

4. Guide Map 

          

Access 

Directly connected to Tokyo Metro Hanzomon Line and Ginza Line Mitsukoshimae Station (Exit A6) 

Directly connected to JR Sobu Line (Rapid) Shin-Nihombashi Station 

 

 

[Inquiries about this announcement] 

KH Neochem Co., Ltd. 

Public Relations 

TEL: 81-3-3510-3579 

1-6-5, Nihonbashi-Honcho, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 


